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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next dinner meeting will be September 28 at the Centerville Senior Center beginning at 6:30 pm.

New Lions year underway with annual steak fry
The annual  steak fry launched the Centerville  Lions Club's  new year 
Monday evening,  September 14 at the Mansion House in Centerville. 
Ten members and two guests were in attendance.
 
President Pam Tidrow conducted an informal meeting following dinner. 
She discussed the Vision Screening at Centerville schools on September 
21.

 
Treasurer Dennis Stephen gave an updated reported on the June Fish Fry saying the club cleared around  
three-thousand dollars.  He also discussed with the club several new fund raising possibilities the club 
might be interested in.
   

Lions needed to help with Halloween Party

We Serve!  Our annual Community Halloween Party at  the Centerville Elementary gym is coming up  
Saturday, October 31.  More details will be available during our meetings during the next month.  Your 
help will be needed.

Ask a friend to attend a meeting with you!  
Ask one!  They just might attend!

 Future meetings and events
October 12 & 26 – Regular meetings

October 31 – Community Halloween Party
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